
 

OXFORD PRESERVATION TRUST 

 
JOB DESCRIPTION – Oxford Open Doors Officer 

 

 Events Organising 

 You will work within the small membership and fundraising 
team. 

 You will be responsible for organising our annual Oxford Open 
Doors event which takes place in September each year, 

attracting around 90,000 visits across a range of some circa 
150 venues and events. 

 You will recruit, and liaise with a range of venue and event 
organisers and participants. 

 You will work as part of the Fundraising and Membership team 
to raise the necessary funds, sell advertising space and 

encourage new membership in the lead up to, and during, and 
after the event. 

 You will have hands-on responsibility for ensuring accurate 

details are available in all printed material and on line.  

 You will organise a team of volunteers to assist with 

stewarding and fundraising at the various venues and events, 
providing necessary volunteer briefing and training, and 

maintaining contact throughout the year. 

 You will liaise with the City/County Council and others over 

any permissions required for the event. 

 You will work with the team to arrange a suitable OPT 

members programme of events. 

 You will organise and maintain bookings for any venues and 

events participating that require advanced booking. 

 You will be responsible for organising the Oxford Open Doors 

Launch event. 

 You will liaise with the National Heritage Open Days Scheme 

to ensure that Oxford Open Doors is promoted by them 

through their website and other media. 

 You will play a lead role, alongside other team members, in 

building links with local areas across the City, particularly 
where OPT is actively engaged through land ownership and 

projects, helping to raise awareness, increase membership 
and raise funds.    

Marketing & Publications 

 You will work to ensure that Oxford Open Doors is advertised 
throughout the City and County via posters, banners, social 

media, newspapers and publications, TV and radio etc. 



 You will ensure that the website is kept up to date both pre 
and post event. 

 You will ensure that Oxford Open Doors is promoted through 
the national Heritage Open Days scheme. 

 You will work with our designer to produce a brochure for the 
event, including all the venues and events participating, 

advertising, promotion of OPT’s work, which is distributed to 
our members and then throughout the City and County. 

 You will produce activities for families and young people to 
encourage participation in the event. 

 Working with the team you will ensure that membership 

recruitment lies at the heart of the event encouraging new 
membership in the lead up, during, and after the event. 

 

Fundraising  

 You will work with the team to raise funds to cover the costs 

of Oxford Open Doors through funding 
applications/approaches to trusts and foundations, the City 

and County Councils, individuals etc. 

 You will sell advertising space within the brochure produced 

and will look for sponsorship opportunities from our Corporate 
contacts. 

 You will be joining a culture of giving and as part of the team 
will take a proactive approach in looking for opportunities to 

increase funds to OPT through membership recruitment and 
financial giving.  

 

Other 

 You will be in the office which doubles as a reception and will 

be sometimes be the first port of call to meet and greet 
visitors, deal with membership enquiries in person, on phone 

or online and will ensure that any guests receive a friendly 
and professional welcome. 

 You will be expected to help out in any and all areas of OPTs 
work and to play your part in general office duties as and 

when required. 

 


